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 Ref: SBE/OF 
 
 
17 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Congratulations your deposit has been paid and your child has a place reserved for the trip to Boulogne, June 26-

27th 2025. The response to the trip was overwhelmingly popular and we are excited that the trip will be a 

fantastic experience for all.   

In preparation for the trip, could you please: 

1. Complete the Parental Information & Consent form (medical details)  

2. All students will also need to have applied for their free GHIC card through the NHS website 

(https://services.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/cra/start) in order to ensure that they have access to healthcare for 

their trip. Please note that the parent/carer will have to apply for the card themselves and then 

add the child details after.   

Please be aware that should the payment not be made by the above deadline and we have not heard from you, 

your child’s place may be offered to a child on the waiting list.  If there are any issues with meeting the payment 

deadline please do not hesitate to contact us. 

A reminder that the trip will be a non-uniform trip, however as usual, students are asked to ensure that they are 

dressed appropriately. We will travel to the France by coach and aim to leave the Academy at approximately 

04:30am so of course, students are encouraged to bring plenty of water (no fizzy drinks allowed) and snacks for 

the journey. Both dinner and breakfast will be provided by the hotel however please note that students will 

need money to buy lunch both days. Please feel free to provide your child with money for souvenirs as there will 

be an opportunity to purchase snacks and souvenirs during the visit.  We do not recommend that students bring 

too much money with them as we will not be able to take responsibility for looking after this.  

If you have any questions or concerns about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at 

sean.berry@bushfield.co.uk or by telephoning the Academy.  

  

Yours faithfully 

Sean Berry 

Teacher of MFL
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